
 

Ref: ParentsMorning/Aut2023/noc 

 

Wednesday 25th October 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

At Bloxwich Academy Primary, we firmly believe that parents make a significant difference to their 

child’s progress through support at home and with learning in school. It is also important that 

children see their parents at teacher working together for their benefit. 

On Monday 20th November, parents will be able to book a 5-minute appointment with each of their 

child’s class teachers during our Parents’ Consultation Morning. Please note, school is closed to 

children on this date. Parents can bring their children along to their appointments if alternative 

arrangements cannot be made. 

Please complete the below slip and indicate the time slot you would like your appointments to fall 

within, ensuring you list all siblings; this will allow teachers to work together to give you the most 

convenient schedule.  

Completed slips must be returned by Monday 13th November so that we can ensure all parents have 

the opportunity to attend. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
Ms. S. Shepherd 

Headteacher  
 

Parents Consultation Morning – Monday 20th November 2023 

(Please return to your eldest child’s class teacher) 

PLEASE TICK ✔ A TIME SLOT 

9.00-9.30am  [   ]          9.30am-10.00am [   ]          10.00am-10.30am [   ]         

10.30-11.00am  [   ]          11.00-11.30am    [   ]        11.30-12.00pm       [   ]         

Child(ren)’s Name(s): ________________________________________   Class: ________ 

__________________________________________________________  _____________  

__________________________________________________________  _____________  

__________________________________________________________  _____________  

__________________________________________________________  _____________  

Parent/Carer signature: ______________________________________________________________  

Telephone Number: _________________________________________________________________ 


